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Abstract
Over the past two decades, 
platforms like Facebook and 
Instagram have developed 
participatory, algorithmic, and 
opaque advertising models. This 
talk draws on research from the 
Australian Ad Observatory, where 
teams work with Australians to 
analyze the dark flows of ads in 
their feeds.
Findings suggest digital 
advertising’s power lies in its 
ability to tune sequences of ads 
over time, optimizing resonance 
between ads and consumers. This 
creates a continuous flow of 
images, videos, and text, 
producing different ‘vibes’ for 
users.
The talk emphasizes the need to 
observe the dynamic process of ad 
tuning, beyond individual ads. It 
presents a conceptualization and 
visualization of ‘tuned sequences’ 
of ads, highlighting their role in 
understanding digital advertising. 
This approach can enhance public 
understanding and accountability, 
and inform efforts to develop 
infrastructure for platform 
observability.
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